
                                                                                

Subject: Return Without Action of Record TRK 230083, Project: NFELB01/13/2023(2)</br>Dear

lynn.m.brookhaus@boeing.com,</br></br>FAA Spectrum Engineering Services has reviewed

your Frequency Coordination Request. Unfortunately, the FAA is not able to concur to this

proposal for the following reason:</br></br>

 

<table cellpadding='5' cellspacing='0' border='1' style='width: 70%; position:

static;'><tr><th>Tracking#</th><th>Frequency</th><th>City</th><th>State</th></tr><tr><td text-

align:center>TRK 230083</td><td text-align:center>M4185.0000 - M4415.0000</td><td text-

align:center>MARANA</td><td text-align:center>AZ</td></tr></table></br></br><b> Reason:

EMISSIONS AND FREQUENCY ARE NOT WITHIN EITHER AAG OR RADAR BANDS. FAA

PRECOORDINATION NOT REQUIRED.</b></br></br></br>If a proposed way forwarded was

provided and you wish to revise your proposal based on the comments, please resubmit through

WebFCR for reconsideration. If you have any questions for FAA Spectrum Engineering Services,

please send an inquiry via WebFCR by using the inquiry function under the corresponding Serial

Number of the record.</br></br>Thank you,</br></br>FAA Spectrum Engineering Services


